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Meeting was held Tuesday, June 12/12, 10:30 a.m. at Macassa Bay Yacht Club. 

There were 52 Pensioners in attendance 

Treasurer’s Report      $3,576.88 

LAST ALARM  Tom Dean  65 yrs 

Good & Welfare Visited or were in contact with Dave Beattie, Paul Villeneuve,  
Harold Schatz, Tom Kearney, Jack Fisher and Fred Engelbrecht. 

If you know someone under the weather, Please call: Al Mitchell. 

Congratulations to President Elect Mike Jackson. 

Submitted by Rick Burgess – Suspension of the Constitution and By-Laws 

 Whereas:  The Constitution and By-Laws require a ninety-five percent (95%) vote from the floor 
before it can be suspended.  Defeated 

LABOUR DAY PARADE: Monday, September 3/12, 9:30 a.m. – Sir John A. McDonald School. 

WAYNE MURRAY CLASSIC HORSESHOE PITCH TOURNAMENT 
Date: Thursday, September 6/12, 10:00 a.m., Steve Morelli Par 
Off Hwy #52. Turn left at Powerline Rd. W.; Go approx. 5k; turn left at sign into parking lot. 

PENSIONER’S BANQUET Thursday, Oct 4/12; Marquis Gardens, Rymal Rd; 6.p.m. 
     Letter or Email to Follow. 

REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE  Date: November 11, 2012; 9:30 a.m. James St Armouries. 
      Those that cannot march, please meet at the Cenotaph. 

ANNIVERSARY CONGRATULATIONS  Mr. and Mrs. Al Mitchell   60 yrs 
       Mr. and Mrs. Jim Taylor   60 yrs 
       Mr. and Mrs. Clarence Ratkowski 50 yrs 

A Book about the Hamilton Fire Department will be coming out soon, more information to follow. 

If you wish Email contact: Contact Mike Jackson 
Moved, let me know 

Next meeting: September 11, 2012, 10:30 am; Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

 

Fred Morse, Sec. 
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